
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 21 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

IT’S INTERESTING TO SEE ALL THE PLACES PEOPLE ARE LISTENING FROM. ON OUR 

WEBSITE, BUTCH IS POSTING A LIST OF ALL THE CITIES PEOPLE HAVE WRITTEN FROM. IF 

YOUR CITY IS NOT LISTED IT IS BECAUSE YOU HAVE NOT WRITTEN YET!   

[CHICAGO – DON & KAY] DEAR FRIENDS. HAPPY LETTER MONTH! YOU ARE DOING A 

WONDERFUL JOB OF PRESENTING THE GOSPEL AND KEEPING US AWARE OF FAITH 

ISSUES. WE LISTEN IN CHICAGO AND IN CONOVER WI. WE HAVE YOU ON 4 RADIOS AND IN 

OUR CAR. IN CHICAGO WE LIVE-STREAM YOU. THANKS. WE ESPECIALLY ENJOY THE 

MUSIC. WE LISTEN FAITHFULLY IN THE LATE EVENING. WE PRAY FOR YOU AND YOUR 

WORK. THE LORD BLESS YOU AND KEEP YOU. 

[JOHN & POLLY – FROM BRUSSELS WI BUT ARE CURRENTLY LISTENING TO US IN 

LONDON, ENGLAND]  HI ALL. IT’S SEPTEMBER 19 AND 9:25 AM HERE; 3:25 IN WISCONSIN. I AM 

LISTENING TO WRVM. WHAT A RELAXING JOY ON THIS SUNDAY MORNING TO HAVE YOU ALONG 

WHILE WAITING FOR A CONNECTING FLIGHT TO PARIS. GOD BLESS AND GO PACKERS! 

SO WHERE ARE YOU LISTENING TO US FROM? OR, IF YOU TOOK US WITH YOU ON A 

VACATION OR TRIP THIS SUMMER, WHERE DID YOU LISTEN TO US FROM? IT WOULD BE 

FUN TO HEAR. 

A WEEK OR SO AGO, A LISTENER SENT A CHALLENGE TO ALL OUR LISTENERS WHO HAVE 

NEVER GIVEN TO US BEFORE TO GIVE AT LEAST $5 TO WRVM THIS MONTH. DAVE FROM 

WAUPACA RESPONDED TO THAT CHALLENGE WITH A $10 GIFT AND THIS SHORT NOTE: 

DEAR WRVM. HAVE BEEN LISTENING SINCE THE 1970’S. PRAISE THE LORD FOR ALL YOU DO. 

CHALLENGED BY THE $5 CHALLENGE! 

FOR 54 YEARS NOW, THE MINISTRY OF WRVM HAS BEEN SUSTAINED BY THE GIFTS OF 

ITS’ LISTENERS. EACH YEAR, AS GOD BLESSES WITH EXPANSION OPPORTUNITIES AND WE 

EXPERIENCE YEARLY INFLATION, OUR NEEDS GROW. WE THANK GOD FOR EACH 

LISTENER WHO HELPS US AND PRAY FOR HIM TO RAISE UP NEW DONORS TO REPLACE 

THE ONES WHO HAVE GRADUATED TO HEAVEN. WHILE A GIFT IS NOT NECESSARY FOR 

YOUR LETTER TO COUNT FOR LETTER MONTH IT IS GREATLY APPRECIATED. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


